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To: MUSIC - PERFORMANCE-All Students, MUSIC-All Students, Sender Custom Email List <zotmail@uci.edu> 

Dear Music students, 

As we enter Week 2, please remember that you have until 5 pm this Friday, October 16th, 2020, to 
add/drop/change courses in WebReg without needing exceptional approval. 

Please see the note from Peter Chang, Department Manager below: 
 
"If you responded to my survey email dated August 19 expressing need for access to practice room 
facilities but have not heard back from me, please contact me (again) at pechang@uci.edu. Sometimes 
emails get lost in cyberspace or misfiled." 

And be sure to join our first Music Lecture Series, with special guest, Ryan Roberts tomorrow, Tuesday 
October 13th at 5 pm via Zoom. 

The event information and bio is below: 

Music Lecture Series: Special Guest, Ryan Roberts 

Time: Oct 13, 2020 05:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

“Ryan Roberts, a California native and one of the newest members of the New York Philharmonic, will be 
a guest speaker and performer with the combined ensembles of the UCI Music Department. As a student 

at Santa Monica High School, Mr. Roberts excelled at both piano and oboe and will share some of his 
wisdom on carving out a career in music.” 

We hope to see you there! 
Thank you, 
Music Department 
University of California, Irvine 
#UCIArtsAnywhere 
303 Music & Media, Irvine, CA 92697-2775 
T: 949-824-6615 |  F: 949-824-4914 | music.arts.uci.edu/ 
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